
 
 
 

Jeanine 

 

I writing you about the proposed regulations concerning Mandatory Conservation Regulations. I 

manage the Nick C. DeGroot Water Treatment Plant and we wholesale treated drinking water to 

the Cities of Manteca, Tracy and Lathrop. I am curious how these new regulations will affect us 

as a wholesaler. I have already forwarded your notice to each of the three Cities and I have asked 

about their conservation measures. They indicated that they do have conservation programs in 

place. My question is as a wholesaler what will be the requirements for us? Do we also supply 

the Board with a monthly flow report for each City as well as corresponding monthly data for 

2013, and if so is this enough to satisfy our obligations under these new orders?  

 

Ed Erisman 

South San Joaquin Irrigation District 

Nick C. DeGroot Water Treatment Plant 

Plant Manager 

(209)844-1506 – Office 

(209)595-1841 – Cell 

(209)844-1514 – FAX 

eerisman@ssjid.com 
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